Notice of Public Hearing West Warren and Warren Water Improvement District
A public hearing for the West Warren and Warren Water Improvement District will be held on Tuesday May 2, 2023, at 7:00pm; located at the West Warren Park 7100 W. 900 S. in West Warren, UT. The board will be taking comments from the public regarding an increase in water rights impact fees due to an increase in fees from our supplier Weber Basin Water Conservancy. District. For information, contact the district clerk Melissa Murray at 801-259-7614

On February 2,2023 Weber Basin Water enacted an increase in the capital charge for all district 4 water sales. Per an existing agreement with Weber Basin Water, the West Warren & Warren Water Improvement District must increase the water rights impact fee to $10,082.

